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Important School Immunization Information for 
Grade 7 Students 

 

 
2023/2024 School Year 
 

Dear Parent or Legal Guardian: 
 

As part of Ontario’s Grade 7 Immunization Program, the Thunder Bay District Health 

Unit offers the following immunizations at your child’s school:  
 

 

Meningococcal-C-ACYW-135 Vaccine 1 dose * required for school attendance 

 

Human Papillomavirus-9 Vaccine   2 doses given 6 months apart 
 

Hepatitis B Vaccine    2 doses given 6 months apart 

 
 
With parental consent, the Health Unit’s immunization team is planning to provide two 

in-school immunization clinics at your child’s school.   

 
What you need to do: 
 

 

 Review the Immunization information in this package.  
 

 
  Complete and sign the attached consent form. 

 

 
  Return the form to your child’s school office by Tuesday, September 19. 

 
 

 Visit www.tbdhu.com/schoolimmunizations for school clinic dates. 

 
 

For more information or to submit records: 
 

Online at:  

TBDHU.COM/schoolimmunizations 

 
Call the Immunization Department 
625-5900 or your local branch office 

 
PLEASE NOTE: 

1. If you decide to have your child immunized by your Health Care Provider, 

please submit the information to the Thunder Bay District Health Unit 
immediately following the immunization. 

 
2. Parental consent for vaccines offered in Grade 7 remain active for the 

duration of your child’s Grade 7 and 8 school years, so that missed vaccines 

in Grade 7 can be offered at school clinics when your child is in Grade 8.  

http://www.tbdhu.com/schoolimmunizations

